
      Term 4 Learning Information for Primary 6   

 

TOPIC 

 

We are currently finishing off our Titanic topic. We have enjoyed 

learning about how the Titanic was built, its maiden voyage and 

what happened when disaster struck. We will soon be moving on 

to Body Systems. We will be exploring the functions of each of 

the body systems, how they work and how to keep them healthy.  

LITERACY 

 

We have been practising diary writing and linking it to our Titanic 

topic. This has helped with practising the use of emotive language 

to convey how a passenger on the Titanic may have felt. It has 

also helped with writing in first person, using different tenses.  

We will be moving on to revision of report writing in relation to 

our new topic, Body Systems. 
 

NUMERACY 

 

P6 are working on fractions, decimals and percentages. We are 

currently learning how to find a percentage of a quantity and will 

be looking at how we will use these skills in real life situations. 

The class will be putting their knowledge of money and decimals 

to good use next week as they will be buying and selling at the 

pre fun day! 

 

OTHER 

INFORMATION 

 

We are lucky enough to be gave the opportunity to try bowling at 

Stranraer bowling club this term. This takes place on a Tuesday 

morning, beginning the 20th of May for 6 weeks. We are also 

going to be having Rugby training on a Friday from trained rugby 

coaches. This will be our PE for the term, alongside some Sports 

Day practise! 

Remember to wear a school jumper on PE days and have a plain 

top for PE. An extra jumper can be brought for the lesson. 

Dates for the Diary 

 

21st  May- Operation Safety at Stair Park 

23rd May – Pre-fun Day – Fun Day Parent Council evening 

12th June Sports Day 

19th June Moving Up afternoon visit  

25th June Class trip to Glasgow Science Centre- more info to follow 

27th June Church Leavers’ Service 
 
 

 



 


